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FW: OPRA # 1476

Patel, Heeral <hpatel@cliftonnj.org>
Thu 02/11/2023 00:21
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Some people who received this message don't often get email from
hpatel@cliftonnj.org. Learn why this is important

 
 
From: Patel, Heeral
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 1:32 PM
To: mls@stellaripl.com
Subject: OPRA # 1476
 
A�ached please find the response to your OPRA request and No code and specials.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
       Heeral Patel
City Clerk Department
     Clifton City Hall
   900 Clifton Ave
   Clifton,NJ 07013
      973-470-5825
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